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A supplemental textbook for middle and high school students, Hoosiers and the American Story provides
intimate views of individuals and places in Indiana set within themes from American history. During the
frontier days when Americans battled with and exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was on the
leading edge of America’s westward expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the Appalachians and
eastern waterways, Indiana became established as both a crossroads and as a vital part of Middle
America. Indiana’s stories illuminate the history of American agriculture, wars, industrialization,
ethnic conflicts, technological improvements, political battles, transportation networks, economic
shifts, social welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they elucidate large national issues so that
students can relate personally to the ideas and events that comprise American history. At the same time,
the stories shed light on what it means to be a Hoosier, today and in the past.
This best-selling title, considered for over a decade to be essential reading for every serious student
and practitioner of computer design, has been updated throughout to address the most important trends
facing computer designers today. In this edition, the authors bring their trademark method of
quantitative analysis not only to high performance desktop machine design, but also to the design of
embedded and server systems. They have illustrated their principles with designs from all three of these
domains, including examples from consumer electronics, multimedia and web technologies, and high
performance computing. The book retains its highly rated features: Fallacies and Pitfalls, which share
the hard-won lessons of real designers; Historical Perspectives, which provide a deeper look at computer
design history; Putting it all Together, which present a design example that illustrates the principles
of the chapter; Worked Examples, which challenge the reader to apply the concepts, theories and methods
in smaller scale problems; and Cross-Cutting Issues, which show how the ideas covered in one chapter
interact with those presented in others. In addition, a new feature, Another View, presents brief design
examples in one of the three domains other than the one chosen for Putting It All Together. The authors
present a new organization of the material as well, reducing the overlap with their other text, Computer
Organization and Design: A Hardware/Software Approach 2/e, and offering more in-depth treatment of
advanced topics in multithreading, instruction level parallelism, VLIW architectures, memory
hierarchies, storage devices and network technologies. Also new to this edition, is the adoption of the
MIPS 64 as the instruction set architecture. In addition to several online appendixes, two new
appendixes will be printed in the book: one contains a complete review of the basic concepts of
pipelining, the other provides solutions a selection of the exercises. Both will be invaluable to the
student or professional learning on her own or in the classroom. Hennessy and Patterson continue to
focus on fundamental techniques for designing real machines and for maximizing their cost/performance. *
Presents state-of-the-art design examples including: * IA-64 architecture and its first implementation,
the Itanium * Pipeline designs for Pentium III and Pentium IV * The cluster that runs the Google search
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engine * EMC storage systems and their performance * Sony Playstation 2 * Infiniband, a new storage area
and system area network * SunFire 6800 multiprocessor server and its processor the UltraSPARC III *
Trimedia TM32 media processor and the Transmeta Crusoe processor * Examines quantitative performance
analysis in the commercial server market and the embedded market, as well as the traditional desktop
market. Updates all the examples and figures with the most recent benchmarks, such as SPEC 2000. *
Expands coverage of instruction sets to include descriptions of digital signal processors, media
processors, and multimedia extensions to desktop processors. * Analyzes capacity, cost, and performance
of disks over two decades. Surveys the role of clusters in scientific computing and commercial
computing. * Presents a survey, taxonomy, and the benchmarks of errors and failures in computer systems.
* Presents detailed descriptions of the design of storage systems and of clusters. * Surveys memory
hierarchies in modern microprocessors and the key parameters of modern disks. * Presents a glossary of
networking terms.
Foreword -- Foreword to the First Printing -- Preface -- Chapter 1 -- Introduction -- Chapter 2 -Message Switching Layer -- Chapter 3 -- Deadlock, Livelock, and Starvation -- Chapter 4 -- Routing
Algorithms -- Chapter 5 -- CollectiveCommunicationSupport -- Chapter 6 -- Fault-Tolerant Routing -Chapter 7 -- Network Architectures -- Chapter 8 -- Messaging Layer Software -- Chapter 9 -- Performance
Evaluation -- Appendix A -- Formal Definitions for Deadlock Avoidance -- Appendix B -- Acronyms -References -- Index.
Over the last ten years, the ARM architecture has become one of the most pervasive architectures in the
world, with more than 2 billion ARM-based processors embedded in products ranging from cell phones to
automotive braking systems. A world-wide community of ARM developers in semiconductor and product design
companies includes software developers, system designers and hardware engineers. To date no book has
directly addressed their need to develop the system and software for an ARM-based system. This text
fills that gap. This book provides a comprehensive description of the operation of the ARM core from a
developer’s perspective with a clear emphasis on software. It demonstrates not only how to write
efficient ARM software in C and assembly but also how to optimize code. Example code throughout the book
can be integrated into commercial products or used as templates to enable quick creation of productive
software. The book covers both the ARM and Thumb instruction sets, covers Intel's XScale Processors,
outlines distinctions among the versions of the ARM architecture, demonstrates how to implement DSP
algorithms, explains exception and interrupt handling, describes the cache technologies that surround
the ARM cores as well as the most efficient memory management techniques. A final chapter looks forward
to the future of the ARM architecture considering ARMv6, the latest change to the instruction set, which
has been designed to improve the DSP and media processing capabilities of the architecture. * No other
book describes the ARM core from a system and software perspective. * Author team combines extensive ARM
software engineering experience with an in-depth knowledge of ARM developer needs. * Practical,
executable code is fully explained in the book and available on the publisher's Website. * Includes a
simple embedded operating system.
The first principled examination of social justice and the advancement of opportunity as the aim and
consequence of writing assessment.
It is my pleasure to write the preface for Information Processing and Management. This book aims to
bring together innovative results and new research trends in inf- mation processing, computer science
and management engineering. If an information processing system is able to perform useful actions for an
obj- tive in a given domain, it is because the system knows something about that domain. The more
knowledge it has, the more useful it can be to its users. Without that kno- edge, the system itself is
useless. In the information systems field, there is conceptual modeling for the activity that elicits
and describes the general knowledge a particular information system needs to know. The main objective of
conceptual modeling is to obtain that description, which is called a conceptual schema. Conceptual
schemas are written in languages called conceptual modeling languages. Conceptual modeling is an
important part of requi- ments engineering, the first and most important phase in the development of an
inf- mation system.
The AFRICACRYPT 2008 conference was held during June 11–14, 2008 in Casablanca, Morocco. Upon the
initiative of the organizers from the Ecole n- male sup´ erieure in Casablanca, this event was the ?rst
international research conference in Africa dedicated to cryptography. The conference was honored by the
presence of the invited speakers Bruce Schneier, Jacques Stern, and Alexander W. Dent who gave talks
entitled “The Psychology of Security” “Modern Cryptography: A Historical Perspective” and
“ABriefHistoryofProvably-SecurePublic-KeyEncryption”,respectively.These proceedings include papers by
Bruce Schneier and by Alexander Dent. The conference received 82 submissions on November 24, 2007. They
went through a careful doubly anonymous review process. This was run by the iChair software written by
Thomas Baign` eres and Matthieu Finiasz. Every paper - ceived at least three review reports. After this
period, 25 papers were accepted on February 12, 2008. Authors then had the opportunity to update their
papers until March 13, 2008. The present proceedings include all the revised papers. At the end of the
review process, the paper entitled “An Authentication Protocol with Encrypted Biometric Data” written by
Julien Bringer and Herv´ e Chabanne was elected to receive the Africacrypt 2008 Best Paper Award. I had
the privilege to chair the Program Committee. I would like to thank all committee members for their
tough work on the submissions, as well as all
externalreviewersfortheirsupport.IalsothankmyassistantThomasBaign` eres
formaintainingtheserverandhelpingmetorunthesoftware.Ithanktheinvited speakers, the authors of the best
paper, the authors of all submissions. They all contributed to the success of the conference.
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“The Texas Folklore Society has been alive and kicking for over one hundred years now, and I don't
really think there's any mystery as to what keeps the organization going strong. The secret to our
longevity is simply the constant replenishment of our body of contributors. We are especially fortunate
in recent years to have had papers given at our annual meetings by new members—young members, many of
whom are college or even high school students. “These presentations are oftentimes given during sessions
right alongside some of our oldest members. We've also had long-time members who've been around for
years but had never yet given papers; thankfully, they finally took the opportunity to present their
research, fulfilling the mission of the TFS: to collect, preserve, and present the lore of Texas and the
Southwest. “You'll find in this book some of the best articles from those presentations. The first
fruits of our youngest or newest members include Acayla Haile on the folklore of plants. Familiar and
well-respected names like J. Rhett Rushing and Kenneth W. Davis discuss folklore about monsters and the
classic 'widow's revenge' tale. These works—and the people who produced them—represent the secret behind
the history of the Texas Folklore Society, as well as its future.”—Kenneth L. Untiedt
Behavioral medicine emerged in the 1970s as the interdisciplinary field concerned with the integration
of behavioral, psychosocial, and biomedical science knowledge relevant to the understanding of health
and illness, and the application of this knowledge to prevention, diagnosis, treatment, and
rehabilitation. Recent years have witnessed an enormous diversification of behavioral medicine, with new
sciences (such as genetics, life course epidemiology) and new technologies (such as neuroimaging) coming
into play. This book brings together such new developments by providing an up-to-date compendium of
methods and applications drawn from the broad range of behavioral medicine research and practice. The
book is divided into 10 sections that address key fields in behavioral medicine. Each section begins
with one or two methodological or conceptual chapters, followed by contributions that address
substantive topics within that field. Major health problems such as cardiovascular disease, cancer,
HIV/AIDs, and obesity are explored from multiple perspectives. The aim is to present behavioral medicine
as an integrative discipline, involving diverse methodologies and paradigms that converge on health and
well being.
Welcome to the 8th International Workshop on Groupware (CRIWG 2002)! The previous workshops took place
in Lisbon, Portugal (1995), Puerto Varas, Chile (1996), El Escorial, Spain (1997), Búzios, Brazil
(1998), Cancun, Mexico (1999), Madeira, Portugal (2000), and Darmstadt, Germany (2001). CRIWG workshops
follow a simple recipe for success: good papers, a small number of participants, extensive time for
lively and constructive discussions, and a high level of cooperation both within and between paper
sessions. CRIWG 2002 continued this tradition. CRIWG 2002 attracted 36 submissions from 13 countries,
nine of them outside Ibero-America. Each of the 36 articles submitted was reviewed by at least three
members of an internationally renowned Program Committee. This year we used a double-blind reviewing
process, i. e. , the reviewers did not know who the authors of the papers were. In addition, the
reviewers were chosen based on their expertise and we also ensured that they came from countries and
institutions not related to those of the paper’s authors. This reviewer assignment worked remarkably
well, as indicated by the high average confidence value the reviewers gave their own reviews. This means
that papers were usually reviewed by experts in the paper’s topic. As a consequence, reviews were
usually quite extensive and contained many suggestions for - provements. I would like to thank all the
members of the Program Committee for their hard work, which I am sure contributed to improving the
quality of the final articles.
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